

Beech Avenue Taverham Norwich NR8 6HP

Telephone 01603 860505

01603 264330

E-mail office@taverhamhigh.org
Headteacher Dr Roger Harris

March 2022

Dear Parents/Carers and Students

Taverham High School students have been offered the opportunity to take part in something amazing — a 14-day school expedition to Morocco in summer 2023 with Outlook Expeditions, the leading independent provider of youth development programmes in the United Kingdom.

Expeditions are so much more than a school trip. They develop character, build resilience and improve wellbeing – the tools required to be a leader and tackle life's challenges effectively. Taking part in this inspirational, immersive learning experience – outside the classroom – also enables students to accelerate development of core skills.

The expedition costs £2,095 which is protected by ATOL (6697) and can be paid via scheduled payment plans. As part of the programme, we support students through Pay Your Way which provides guidance, resources and support to help participants earn the cost of their expedition through enterprise activity.

Where can I find more information?

Outlook Expeditions will be hosting an Information Webinar on the 22nd March at 7:00pm and we'd be delighted if you and your son or daughter could join us. We will be using <u>GoToWebinar</u> which is free and easy to download.

The webinar is your chance to find out more about Outlook Expeditions and decide if joining the expedition is right for your son or daughter. There is no obligation at all by joining the webinar.

To register your attendance and for more information, please visit:

https://outlookexpeditions.com/schools/taverham-high-school-2023

If you are interested but unable to attend the webinar, please still register and we can send you a recording afterwards.

Yours faithfully

The Outlook Team

Tel: 01248 672788

Email: paul.galletly@outlookexpeditions.com



